
 

Last week our school participated in the National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence.  

This year schools were asked to share their ideas for a ‘world free from bullying’ by creating 
a poster to express their creative side to saying - Bullying. No Way! 
 
Classes discussed questions such as ‘What would a world without bullying look like?’, ‘How 
would it look different?’ and ‘How could we make a world without bullying?’ 

Our posters are on display in the main hallway. If you are in the school over the next couple 
of weeks, come and have a look. 

 

  



 


